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Friday 23rd March 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter are relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
A reminder that we break up for the Easter Holiday next  

Thursday 29th March at 1pm 

 Little Lizards closes at 3pm – there will be no after school club. 

 

Our reminder that our Easter Fair takes place this afternoon from 2 – 4pm 

in the school hall                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football Tournament 

Congratulations to John, Dylan P W, Max, Charlie, Dan, Zoe, Mark, Luke G, Brock, 

Luke C, Poppy, Archie, Ryan W, Thomas, Holly and Maisie who all represented 

Landewednack at the football tournament held at Mullion School on Wednesday 

afternoon. Our year 3&4 team finished in 3rd position and the year 5&6 team 

finished in 7th place. Well done everyone, we are proud of you all. Grateful thanks 

also to Mr Martin (Archie’s Dad) for all of his help and support during the 

afternoon. 
 

If your child is a member of our weekly after school football club (especially our junior children) we 

advise that they wear shin pads and football boots to avoid any unnecessary injuries on the pitch! We 

are not expecting parents to have to pay huge amounts for these items and because of several recent 

cuts and bruises we would appreciate your child being properly protected. Thank you for your  

understanding.   

 

 



                                                        

 

Sport Relief 

As we held our Easter Fair today we will be celebrating Sport Relief on 

Wednesday 28th March. The children are invited to come to school and Little 

Lizards dressed in their sporty gear in exchange for a donation the Sport Relief 

charity.  
 

Communication 

As much of our communication is now done via email please could we polity encourage our parents to 

check their emailed messages on a daily basis. There are often messages throughout the day that 

haven’t been on the weekly newsletter, from club cancellations to a change in the lunch menu. We also 

endeavour to inform the children of any message for their parents during the school day but will 

usually always back this up by sending an email. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Year 4 Pottery Club 
 

Unfortunately Mr Ford is unable to start group 2 next week so Year 4 Pottery 

Club continues with the following sessions: 
 

Tuesday 27th March & Tuesday 17th April – Poppy, Matthew & Rosenwyn 

 

A polite reminder that the cost of the club is £3.00 to cover the cost of the materials, the sessions 

will end at 4.30pm.  
 

Sailing – Kittiwakes Class 

Mr Mitchell would like all of the sailing consent slips returned to him by next Tuesday 

27th March at the very latest please.     
  

 

School Association AGM Friday 27th April 2018 

The School Association will be holding their annual AGM on 

Friday 27th March from 9am at the school. As parents and 

friends of the school and Little Lizards, everyone becomes 

automatic members of the School Association. They do a 

fabulous job of organising fundraising events which raise 

money for the many curricular and extra-curricular events 

enjoyed by the children throughout the school year. 

 

The following posts are up for nomination: Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer. Please come along if 

you are able even if you are not interested in any of the notable posts. Your help and presence at any 

of the meetings and events would also be gratefully received. 

 

 

Fish and Chips 

There will be a change to the lunch menu on Thursday 29th March. Helen 

will be serving Fish & Chips instead of Beef Chilli or Vegetable Korma.  

 

 



                                                        

ALL STARS CRICKET OPEN FOR 

REGISTRATIONS 2018 
   

Register for Cornwall's All Stars Cricket Programme at Mullion Cricket Club 

 

All Stars 2018 is nearly upon us and it is that time to register with an All Stars Centre once more. 

Your son/daughter would have taken part in the 5-8 year old All Stars Programme in 2017 so we 

hope that they enjoyed it to sign up in 2018? 

All Stars is eight weeks of family fun activity at your local centre. Clubs will be making the sessions 

family focused. 

The cost is as 2017, £40 per player. You get the 8 weeks of activity & playing kit. 

Year one players will get the rucksack bag, bat, ball, tee-shirt, cap and an achievement passport. 

Year two returners, will get a different tee-shirt, different bag (to fit (stumps and bat), stumps, bat, 

ball and achievment passport. 

A truely great offer which is value for money.. 

Why is All Stars good for your child and your family? 

All Stars Cricket will provide your child with all of the fundamental skills they need to play. Through 

lively, fun games, they will learn about cricket and be better prepared to take part in all sports. 

Over the eight-week programme, the trained activators will teach your child to: 

 Catch and throw a ball 

 Hit a moving ball 

 Bowl with a straight arm 

 Play a basic game of cricket                          

 Work and communicate as a team 

 Have lots of fun with new friends 

All Stars Cricket is also fantastic for parents. For an hour a week all mums and dads are invited to 

get involved and play cricket with their children. We know this is a great way to spend time with 

your child and create memories that will last a lifetime. 

Sign up your son or daughter now when the sun is out!! The sooner you do the 

sooner they will get their kit. 



                                                        

 

 

Cross Country 

The next cross country race takes place at Helston School on Tuesday 27th 

March from 4pm. This is also a race for our infant children and letters have 

gone home to those children who want to take part. Please could all reply slips 

be returned to Lyndsay Bray by Tuesday morning so we can collate a list of our 

runners!  
 

  
Real Madrid Youth Training Camp 

The members of Culdrose Youth Football Club have asked us to let 

you know of a very exciting opportunity due to take place at their 

training grounds again during the summer holidays. Real Madrid 

Youth Academy will be at Culdrose offering a week long football 

training camp from Monday 6th – Friday 10th August. The premier 

football school is open to boys and girls between the ages of 7 – 15 

years old. For more information and to book your child a place, 

please visit their website frmclinics.com there is also a poster in 

the school entrance and leaflets with further details.  

The Back Gate 

We politely remind parents that our back gate from the playground through to 

Croft Parc will always remain locked until 3pm even if there is an event taking 

place in the school. We are legally required to safeguard our children and would 

ask that until 3pm all parents and visitors to the school use the front entrance. 

The only exception would be if all the staff are present on the playground/school 

field for an event such as Sports Day. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Plastic Bottle Tops 

We have started to collect plastic bottle tops on behalf of a friend of the school, Mrs Reed who has 

taught the children here as a supply teacher. Mrs Reed has a friend whose daughter requires a  

specially adapted wheelchair and by collecting the bottle tops we will be helping to raise funds for 

this to happen. Please bring your bottle tops and give them to either Lyndsay or Elaine.  

Thank you to Dan from Kittiwakes class who brought in a whole box full of bottle tops. 

 

Infant Milk 

Our children in Reception are entitled to free milk to drink 

right up until their 5th birthday. Many of the children in 

Seagulls class would still like milk to drink at playtime how-

ever the cost has to be covered by parents by signing up to 

the “Cool Milk” scheme and creating an account. All of the 

children may have school milk and this will be given to them 

by staff at morning break. If you would like to know more 

please go to the Cool Milk website www.coolmilk.co.uk  

 

 

 

 

http://www.coolmilk.co.uk/


                                                        

 

Little Lizards Session Times & Payments 

A polite reminder regarding The Little Lizards session times. The morning begins at 8.45am and the 

afternoon ends at 3.15pm. Drop offs and collections made before or after these times will now be 

charged for. This is to allow Breakfast Club and After School Club to run smoothly with sufficient 

staff on duty. We ask that all outstanding balances are settled as soon as possible. If payments are 

made through BACS please could you inform either Sue Tattersall or Suzanne Willey so these 

payments can be immediately credited to your account. If you are unsure of what is owed, please see 

either Sue or Suzanne and they will be able to help you. 

 

Toddler Group 

Little Lizards are continuing to host their toddler group sessions in 

the school hall every Wednesday during term time from 9.30 – 

11am. The sessions are led by Danielle Legge and all babies, 

toddlers and pre-school children are welcome to come along. 

 

School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an 

account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Welcome Mrs Willey 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Leanne Willey as Helen’s new kitchen assistant at 

lunch times.  

 

Unfortunately during Mrs Willey’s second week of working here, her car was quite 

badly damaged whilst parked along Beacon Terrace. Sadly there was no note left 

and if anyone saw the incident or has any information Mrs Willey would be very 

grateful. Thank you. 

 

Our Academic Achievements 

This week we are congratulating……….. All of the children who achieved well 

last week as our snow day meant their reign was shorter than it would  

normally have been! 
 

Seagulls – Well done to Elliot for always trying his best and for not 

giving up even when he is doing very hard work. 

Choughs – Well done to Holly for always trying her best and working 

well all week.  

Razorbills – Well done to Jess for always trying really hard, giving 

everything a go and putting lots of effort into everything she does. 

Kittiwakes – Well done to Lucas for his consistent good work and  

excellent photography during his day at the youth hostel. 

 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 23rd March – Easter Fair in the school hall from 2pm. 

Tuesday 27th March – X Country at Helston School from 4pm. To include an infant fun run. 

Wednesday 28th March – Sport Relief Day at School and Little Lizards - Sports Clothes instead of 

uniform in exchange for a donation to the Sport Relief charity. 

Thursday 29th March – Break up for Easter @1pm - Little Lizards closes at 3pm, there is no after 

school club on this day. 

Tuesday 3rd April – Little Lizards Easter Holiday Club begins. 

Monday 16th April – Return to school 

Tuesday 17th April – Sailing starts for children in Kittiwakes Class 

Tuesday 24th April – Cross Country @ Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 7th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 8th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 22nd May - Cross Country Fun Event & Medal Ceremony, Mullion School from 4pm  

Friday 25th May – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 4th June - School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 5th June – Return to school 

Monday 11th June – Class Photographs during the morning  

Wednesday 13th June – Move Up Morning! & Cluster Sports years 3 -6 

Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th June Year 5 & 6 Trip to Butlin’s 

Tuesday 26th June – Move Up Day! Year 6 children to Mullion for the day. New and current children to 

spend the day in their new classes. 

Tuesday 3rd July – Sports Day- RAIN OFF day 

Tuesday 10th July – Last Sailing session 

Tuesday 17th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm – School Hall 

Wednesday 18th – Junior Summer Production 2pm & 7pm – School Hall 

Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly & Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony from 1.15pm  

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

